
MVRC/YARS  1 December 2020 Meeting 

K6MVR Repeater 

 

Attending: 

 

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ, Vice-President Doug Hollowell 

KK6LDS, and Secretary Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG.  

 

Members: Mel Bolinder K6ZEL, Dan Cameron KF6HHH, Bob Close KK6DUW, Lu King 

W6KJX, Greg Kruckewitt KG6SJT, David Lichtenhan K6DCL, Rick Littlefield 

N6KLB, Don Matteson KI6PEL, Bill Ragsdale K6KN, Greg Schwei KK6NQJ, Steve 

Sparks KC6MHT, and David Stubbins WB6DNL. 

 

Guest Present: Jim Earl K6KCP 

 

Meeting opened at 1930 hrs. by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ asking for 

check-ins by roll call. Members checking in were asked if they would approve 

the November minutes as emailed. Minutes were approved. 

 

YARS/MVRC Treasurer's Report 

November 2020 

N/A 

 

Repeater Trustee Steve Dold reported that all was good with the 147.000. 

He also commented that the folks that put up the original repeater did an 

impressive using the tube and analog equipment available back in the 70’s. 

 

Membership moved to Zoom where a video showing the 147.000 repeater in the 

early days was presented. 

 

Members moved back to the K6MVR repeater where president Gary Matteson 

WA6TQJ adjourned the meeting at approximately 2020 hours. 


